
From: Mason, Wendy, EMNRD
To: Todd Worrell; emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Lack of information
Date: Friday, March 1, 2024 5:03:31 PM

Good afternoon,

Thank you for your interest in New Mexico State Parks. All information on the Fees Study can
be found on our website emnrd.nm.gov. Here’s a direct link to the Public Meetings page with
everything https://www.emnrd.nm.gov/spd/public-meetings/. We appreciate you taking the
time to send comments and suggestions. None of the changes are set in stone and we look
forward to reviewing the hundreds of comments received in the process.

Sincerely,

Wendy Mason
NM State Parks
Marketing & Public Relations Mgr.

From: Todd Worrell
Sent: Friday, March 1, 2024 2:25 PM
To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD <emnrd-parkscomments@emnrd.nm.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Lack of information

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

Key recommendations from our Fees Study include:

Elimination of day-use fees for New Mexico residents.
Implementation of a non-resident day-use fee.
Eliminating Annual Passes.
Adjusting camping and utility fees.
Adjusting boat registration and launching fees.
Adjusting entrance fees at Living Desert Zoo and Gardens State Park and
Smokey Bear Historical Park.

It would help if you put what the current fees are and what you are proposing to change
them to. It’s hard to comment with NO information.

mailto:emnrd-parkscomments@emnrd.nm.gov
https://www.emnrd.nm.gov/spd/public-meetings/


Todd Worrell 

What we do today, right now, will have an accumulated effect on all our tomorrows!


